ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
United States Atomic Energy Commission
wuhingtﬂn 25, D. C.

September 1l, 1959

Honorable John A. McCone
Chairman

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D, C.

Subject: COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY - DRESDEN NUCLEAR POWER STATION
Dear Mr., McCone:

On September 12, the Division of Licensing and Regulation brought to
the attention of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards the
Memorandum, dated September 11, 1959, of the Hearing Examiner in the
Commonwealth Edison Company case., In particular our attention was
directed to paragraph five of the Memorandum referring to the Amend-
ment of June 17, 1959.

Accordingly, the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, at its
nineteenth meeting, September 1012, 1959, reviewed the additional
information submitted by the Commonwealth Edison Company in commec-
tion with its application for an operating license, This information
is contained in Amendments No. 5 and No. 6, dated May 15 and June 17,
1959, respectively, to the License Application.

As a result of this review the Committee sees no reason to modify
its previous letter dated May 18, 1959.

Sincerely yours,

C. Rogers McCullough
Chairman

ce: A.R.Luedecke, GM
H.L.Price, DI&R
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